nwal Safety Week

May 26--May 371
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By special arrangement with the State of Ilinois. a State Safety Lane will
be conducted in Highland Park during the coming week. The testing lane equip-
ment will be installed on First street north of Central ave., and is free 1o all car

owners. The above picture features the safety lane in action under the direction of
Richard Kidd of the state highway police.




